
Contact: 

04-20-2023 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT) is 

proposing the replacement of the 

northbound U.S. 1 bridge over 

Turnbull Creek in southeastern 

Volusia County. This project is 

located just north of Scottsmoor 

and south of Oak Hill. 

This project plans to replace the 

northbound bridge with a slightly 

higher and wider structure meeting 

current standards. 

The new northbound bridge would 

match the southbound side, which 

was replaced in 2006.  

The 12-foot-wide travel lanes will remain. The project also includes milling and resurfacing the bridge and 

the approaches as well as restriping. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

CFLRoads.com 

 

Northbound U.S. 1 Turnbull 

Creek Bridge Replacement 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 447117-1 

Volusia County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Gene Varano 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5145 
Gene.Varano@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: Design: Ongoing - completion late 2023 $       1 million 

Right of Way: Within existing —-    

Construction: Funded - early 2026 $    3.4 million 

Insert QR 

code here. 

*subject to change 

US 1 Northbound 

Replace northbound 

U.S. 1 bridge only 


